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RAC Host Coordinator’s Report for May and June 2020
There were four move ins for the month of May and two for June.
Hosts were found for all.

The Host job is especially difficult during this COVID time. First of all, move ins are self-
guarantining for the first 14 days. Second there is no eating or drinking in common
spaces, and the usual social means of conveying information is not available to the
Hosts. In room entertaining is discouraged. Since face to face contact is by necessity
limited Hosts are doing the best they can with written documentation such as the RAC
Orientation Handbook and phone calls for Q&A and reassurance.

Fortunately, our great crew of RAC Reps are stepping up to greet Sweet Peas and do
everything they can under the circumstances to make them feel welcome.

| recommend we plan a COVID Sweet Pea meeting in the Auditorium once that is
available to us in order to do a general orientation with a Power Point and an extensive
Q&A.

May

Easter, Pete/Wilson, B.J. B8-303
Stephens, Bob & Marion 113
Peatross, Marty & Sherry 305
Caldwell, Charlie 111

June

McGoldrick, Terry & Diane 235
Plaskon, Joe 112

Sarah Jones-Chambers

Host Coordinator



